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An update on YMCA Child Care

To our School Age Child Care parents,

Thank you for being a part of our Y community. The YMCA of Greater Hartford staff and
volunteers are thinking of you as you care for your family.

CHILD CARE DUES & DRAFTS

We wanted to assure you that we are suspending any scheduled payments for care as of April 1.
If you paid in advance for the month of March, you can request a credit or refund for the last 2
weeks of March by contacting your branch by phone or by emailing friends@ghymca.org . If you
do not want to receive a refund, please know that those fees will be considered a charitable
contribution, and we can provide documentation for tax purposes.

Decisions on the May and June drafts will be forthcoming depending on school reopening dates.

During our closure, please find the most current information about the Y at www.ghymca.org
and stay connected on social media. We look forward to bringing our full community back
together again very soon.

We are grateful for the outpouring of support we've received from our members, volunteers and
staff and we are thankful that you are a member of our Y community. It is because of you that
we have been able to serve the Greater Hartford area for more than 150 years and will continue
to do so for generations to come. Stay safe and healthy, and always feel free to reach out with
guestions or concerns.

In gratitude,

Harold Sparrow
President & CEO
YMCA of Greater Hartford
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